PHELPS COUNTY PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY

HOUSING ADVISORY BOARD MEETING

Minutes

November 8, 2018
Call to Order

Larry Miskel called the November 8, 2018 meeting of the Phelps County PHA Housing Advisory Board to order at 5:35 p.m. The meeting was held at the Meramec Regional Planning Commission.

Members Present

Leo Sanders, Darrell Skiles, Larry Miskel, Ray Schwartze, and Randy Verkamp 
Staff Present

Bonnie Prigge, Linda Loughridge, Linda Hollandsworth, and Savannah Vandegriffe
Visitors Present
Marcus Maggard
Approval of Minutes

Ray Schwartze made a motion to approve the Minutes from the May 10, 2018 meeting. It was seconded by Leo Sanders. The motion carried.
PHA Financials 
Linda Loughridge presented the October 31, 2018 financials. Randy Verkamp made a motion to approve the financials. It was seconded by Ray Schwartze. The motion carried. 
Utilization of HAP (Housing Assistance Payments)
Linda Hollandsworth brought the board up to date on the number of families assisted and the amount of money spent on housing assistance payments for each of the six counties. She discussed with board the current lease up rates and the reduction of HAP in curtain areas due to families becoming employed. 
New Business: SEMAP Results for PHA
Linda Hollandsworth presented to the board the High SEMAP score the PHA received for 2018.
New Business: Linda Hollandsworth’s Retirement

Bonnie Prigge announced to the board Linda Hollandsworth’s retirement date set for June 27, 2018. They will post the job announcement early 2019 and have a replacement hired in May 2019 to allow a month for Linda to train them on the duties of the position. 

Adjourned

Larry Miskel made a motion to adjourn at 5:55 p.m. It was seconded by Leo Sanders. The motion carried.
__________________________________

Larry Miskel, Chairman

_______________________________

Randy Verkamp, Secretary
